
Southern New England Scrollers August 11, 2019 meeting notes

Eight (8) members attended the meeting.  Discussion included a review of the drum 
museum visit and plans for future events.  Everyone enjoyed the drum museum tour, 
and thought another event in the future would be fun.  Gene M. suggested that we 
gather for dinner, with spouse, partner or friend, at a local restaurant.   The location and 
date is not set at this time, but Gene will check with a place he knows (Lola’s) and let us 
know the details.  We were thinking the mid to late September timeframe for the event.  
Sounds like a fun event for everyone.

Show & Tell:

Gene M. brought a box he purchased that had a secret compartment.  The top of the 
box included a design that appears to have been done by machine.

Ron B. brought a vase made from lots of small pieces cut on the table saw and scroll 
saw with the final shape turned on the lathe.

Maurille brought a wooden rifle made from a scroller pattern that included wildlife 
scenes cut in the stock.

Check the club website for photos.

A good time was had by all!

Next meeting is October 13, 2019.  Mark your calendar now!


